
Dudley Creek/St Albans Creek Work Notice  27 February 2018 

Need more information? Contact Downer on 0800 033 747 or 

email dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 

Ex-Tropical Cyclone Gita and other rain events have affected the timing of our work in your area. It’s 
now not possible for us to safely open Stapletons Road from Averill Street to Dudley Street by 
Wednesday 28 February 2018 as we'd hoped. You'll see our large orange signs onsite now have an 
extended date of 31 March 2018. We are hoping to be able to reopen before then, subject to 
weather, but wanted you to understand things have been delayed. 

Information for residents: 

 We will chip seal Stapletons Road and 

then rearrange the fencing from 

Wednesday 28 February 2017 to 

Saturday 3 March. 

 Stapletons Road will remain closed to 

traffic from Averill Street to Dudley 

Street. 

 We will open up a pedestrian lane from 

Monday 5 March 2017 to assist with 

children getting to and from school. 

 Pedestrians may have to cross the 

road to complete their journey. 

 Stapletons Road will be open to traffic 

on or before 31 March 2018 with a 

temporary seal. 

 The final reinstatement of the road will 

be done by Christchurch City Council. 

You will get a notice about this nearer 

the time. 
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